
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes: February 11, 2019

Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, David Patch, Vicki Garland

Visitors: Julia King, Barry Trudeau, Darlene McEnaney, Kevin McEnaney

Reporters: None

Meeting opened at 03:40 PM.

Angela Huertas and Patsy Rogerson of the Saco River Ad Hoc Committee inquired if there were any 
updates. Chairman Chandler replied that there was nothing and that he had called the engineer this 
morning but hadn’t heard back from him.  At this time we are all waiting for cost estimates. Huertas 
inquired if they could get the dollar figure for what the town has already spent for the various flood 
repairs. Chairman Chandler stated that it won’t be by project but that information will be in the 
upcoming town report. Huertas stated that is fine. 

K.McEnaney inquired if a Jay Carr, Property Manager of Attitash Woods property had met with the 
Selectmen in reference to tree cutting? Selectman Patch replied that he had done that a couple of weeks
ago and is only doing selective cutting.

Selectman Garland reminded everyone about the 2019 Town Budget /Warrant Articles hearing at the 
Josiah Bartlett School Cafeteria on Thursday, February 14, 2019 at 06:30 PM. 

 

Selectman Garland made a motion at 04:05 PM to enter nonpublic session for a request for aid per NH 
RSA 91-A: 3 II (c). Selectman Patch seconded the motion. Roll call vote was unanimous.  Selectman 
Garland made a motion at 04:35 PM to end the nonpublic session. Selectman Patch seconded the 
motion. Roll call vote was unanimous.

 

Selectman Garland made a motion at 04:45 PM to enter nonpublic session for a request for aid per NH 
RSA 91-A: 3 II (c). Selectman Patch seconded the motion. Roll call vote was unanimous.  Selectman 
Garland made a motion at 05:00 PM to end the nonpublic session. Selectman Patch seconded the 
motion. Roll call vote was unanimous.

 

The Selectmen signed checks, building permits and correspondence during the course of the meeting.

 

The meeting was adjourned at 05:15 PM.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.




